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Submission on the 13 April 2016 MPOC Change  

of Ownership Change Request 

 

1. This is Vector Limited’s (“Vector”) submission on Maui Development Limited’s (MDL) 

13 April 2016 Maui Pipeline Operating Code (MPOC) Change of Ownership Change 

Request (COCR), and the Gas Industry Company’s (GIC) Draft Recommendation on 

the COCR, dated 14 April 2016.  

2. MDL’s proposed amendments to the MPOC, as reflected in the COCR, are intended 

to facilitate the change in the ownership and operation of the Maui Pipeline from MDL 

to First State Investments.  

 

3. Vector supports MDL’s COCR and the GIC’s Draft Recommendation supporting the 

COCR.   

 

4. We are happy for our submission to be made publicly available.  

 

5. If you have any questions or require further information, please contact me at  

04 803 9051 or Luz.Rose@vector.co.nz.  

 

 

Yours sincerely 

For and on behalf of Vector Limited 

 
Luz Rose 

Senior Regulatory Specialist 

Vector Limited 

101 Carlton Gore Road 

PO Box 99882, Newmarket 

Auckland 1149, New Zealand 
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